
 

 

6th July 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Rights Respecting Team 

 
I am excited to inform you that, this term, we have established a ‘Rights Respecting’ Team here in 
school. This team includes a ‘Rights Ambassador’ from each class. 
 
We are proud to be working with Unicef to promote Rights Respecting at Oswald Road Primary School. 
You can find out more information about Unicef’s Rights Respecting Schools Award at 
www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Kathryn Whalley and the Rights Respecting Team 
 


